
 

Special Labor Day Collection! 
 

 

Help Students who are Homeless in the 

MMSD Transition Education Program 

(TEP) 
 

This is your chance to make sure they get a 

great start to the new school year! 
 

Donated items are always needed but we, the Community Services Committee of the South 

Central Federation of Labor, would like to make a special effort this Labor Day. 
 

 

Please help out if/as possible.  We understand that 

there are many requests of your resources but hopefully 

a little bit from everyone will add up!  All of the items 

requested are in great need and will help students whose 

families are homeless or in unstable housing at this time. 
 

 

 

As you might imagine, there are a number of items needed 

for students in TEP.  Featured below are just a few of the 

needs of the program. 
 

 deodorant  liquid body wash 

 laundry detergent 

(smaller bottles) 

 shampoo 

(for all hair types) 

 toothbrushes  toothpaste 

 food gift cards  hand/body lotion 
 

 

Donations may be dropped off at the SCFL office at 1602 South Park Street, Room 228, in 

Madison.  Please note that the donations are for the Labor Day drive.  In addition, items 

may be dropped off with the AFL-CIO Community Services Liaison at the Anderson United 

Way Center at 2059 Atwood Avenue in Madison from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 

On Monday, September 7th - which is Labor Day - we will be doing this collection as a 

part of LaborFest ’15 at the Madison Labor Temple.  We hope all Union members and Locals 

in the area as well as LaborFest ’15 attendees will participate.  Please contact the AFL-CIO 

Community Services Liaison at labor@uwdc.org or 608-246-4355 if you need additional 

information or want to host a special drive at your work location. 
 


